
From: Jo Hardie <Jo.Hardie@boprc.govt.nz> 
To: Tim Fergusson <T.Fergusson@harrisongrierson.com>, "@RegulatoryAdmin" 

<RegulatoryAdmin@boprc.govt.nz> 
CC: Peter Blackwood <Peter.Blackwood@boprc.govt.nz>, Krystle Doney 

<Krystle.Doney@boprc.govt.nz> 
Subject: RE: Resource Consent Application - Waioeka and Otara River Gravel 
  
 
Thanks Tim, application has been received. 
 
 
 
regards 
 
 
 
Jo Hardie 
Regulatory Coordinator 
Bay of Plenty Regional Council Toi Moana 
 
  _____ 
 
P: 0800 884 880 DD: 0800 884 881 x8415 
E: Jo.Hardie@boprc.govt.nz<mailto:Jo.Hardie@boprc.govt.nz> 
W: www.boprc.govt.nz<http://www.boprc.govt.nz/> 
A: PO Box 364, Whakat=E2ne 3158, New Zealand 
 
  _____ 
 
 
From: Tim Fergusson [mailto:T.Fergusson@harrisongrierson.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, 29 January 2019 1:58 p.m. 
To: @RegulatoryAdmin 
Cc: Peter Blackwood; Krystle Doney 
Subject: Resource Consent Application - Waioeka and Otara River Gravel Extr= 
action 
 
 
 
Hi, please find attached an application to renew existing resource consent = 
applications 61321 and 61322 for gravel extraction from the Waioeka and Ota= 
ra Rivers. This application has been prepared on behalf of Bay of Plenty Re= 
gional Council Rivers and Drainage team. 



 
The application fee will be paid directly. 
 
 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or require additio= 
nal information. 
 
 
 
If you are able to acknowledge receipt of application that would be much ap= 
preciated. 
 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Tim 
 
 
 
<http://www.harrisongrierson.com/> 
 
 
 
TIM FERGUSSON 
 
Whakatane Manager 
 
Principal 
 
 
 
First Floor, ASB House 
 
202 The Strand, Whakatane 3120 
 
PO Box 336, Whakatane 3158 
 
 
 
M +64 21 748 525     P +64 7 308 5478     DDI +64 7 219 3017 



 
 
 
<http://www.harrisongrierson.com/> 
 
_______________________________________ 
 
All our emails and attachments are subject to conditions<http://www.harriso= 
ngrierson.com/terms>. 
 


